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 By now you should have received your Pre- Registration Instruction
packs.  Please make sure to re-enroll as soon as possible to hold your
child's spot for next year and receive a discount on registration fees.  If
your child is currently in our K-3 program, please make sure to register
for K-4 if you have not already done so.  We will be glad to assist you
with this in anyway we can, as we would love to have you stay on with
us through high school graduation.  We sincerely hope you have
enjoyed this year with us, and we really look forward to having you next
year. 



     "When parents or caregivers are struggling and they are in survival
mode, we can all play a role in supporting them and creating safe,
stable and nurturing environments for them and their children.  "

                                 --Tammy Piazza Hurley

                              Director, American Academy of Pediatrics

In honor of Child Abuse Prevention Month lets all
wear blue on April 5.  

HOW TO HELP
CHILDREN
OVERCOME FEAR
02/12/2024 by Heidi 2 Comments

“When God made you, He gave you
feelings.” How does that sentence
resonate with you? Perhaps you wish
your preschooler would have fewer
feelings, or you find yourself wishing
your teenager would settle on just one!
Feelings come in all shapes and sizes
—some delightful, while others not so
much.

Click on the link below to read more of
this awesome article :

How to Help Children Overcome Fear
- Parenting to Impress



This verse thanks God for the
reward of children.  God we
praise you as the Lord who
watches over us, who sustains
us, who helps us.  And so God
we pray for our children, that
are a heritage from you, that
are a reward, a gift to these
parents.  These children are a
blessing from the Lord, whether
they are bringing pride and joy
or whether they are teaching us
how to be more patient and
forgiving, children are a gift and
a source for the growth of His
Kingdom here on Earth!  God
knows that children can bring
us closer to Him and help grow
our Christian character.  What
better month than Child Abuse
prevention month is there to
focus on our children being a
gift from God.  Thank you God
for these many blessings!




